Forman, North Dakota
September 13, 2021

The Sargent County Board of Commissioners met at 9:01 a.m. with the following members present:
Jason Arth, Lyle Bopp, and Mark Breker. Jerry Waswick was present through technology. Richard
Ruch was absent. Also present were Jill Mulder, Human Resources Director; Tim Faber, Road
Supervisor; and Pam Maloney, Sargent County Auditor.

Chairman Lyle Bopp called the meeting to order.

Discussion was held on the potential hiring of a road department employee who had been interviewed
last week. Consensus of the interview board was that he would be a good candidate for a road
department employee. Motion to make an offer to this candidate to hire at Grade B22/Step 3
($18.98/hr) and to upgrade to Grade B22/Step 4 ($19.50/hr) once he has his CDL license. Roll Call
Vote: Yes — Arth, Bopp and Waswick. No — Breker. Absent & not voting: Ruch. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 9:19 a.m.
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